WOW! What an event!

We are so incredibly grateful for such a beautiful community.
We ate, we socialized, we laughed, we drank, we bid,
and we danced the night away....
all while raising funds for the kiddos.

On behalf of the Marshall Lane PTA and the Spring Fling
Committee, we'd like to extend our most heartfelt
appreciation for the incredible support
our community presented at this year’s Spring Fling.

Thanks to your generosity and efforts,
the PTA is well positioned to continue funding
our existing enrichment programs and explore new ones!
THANK YOU!!!

A special shout out and thank you to the families,
local businesses and our sponsors that donated to
Spring Fling, and the committee members and volunteers
who helped coordinate and manage the event.

We couldn't have done it without you!
It truly takes a village, and our village is pretty amazing!

We still have some sign up parties you can purchase here:
https://marshalllanepta.schoolauction.net/springfling2023/catalog
They will be available until June 12th or until they sell out.
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